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Thursday 23rd February 2023, 7:30pm  

Held via Zoom 

Committee: Hollie Docwra, Kirsty Dagarvel-Hewitt, Laura Silverstone, Anshu Rai 

Apologies: Ruth Sowden, Clare Roz 

Present: Suzanne Powell, Jane Moore 

Minutes from the last meeting 

These can be found on the school website or on Classlist under the “PTA meeting” event page. 

Matters Arising 

Chair update: 

Recent event profits include: £150 Christmas card commission, £100 from non-uniform day, film 
clubs raising in excess of £150 per club and weekly tuck shop raising approx. £50 a time. 

Upcoming events: 

- Spring disco. DJ is booked. Possible pirate theme for KS1 disco, need to buy stock to sell. 
- Tuck shop most weeks 
- Friday 26th May – non-uniform day 
- Chesham Carnival 
- HD to contact Restore Hope re possible duck race next term. 

Little Chalfont Village Day – 17th June 

Chorleywood Village Day – 8th July 

Reminder: you don’t have to join the PTA to help out! HD will be in touch with the Class Reps 
regarding year groups assisting at specific events moving forwards.  

Head update: 

School’s recent spends include: 

• 15 ipads and laptops for use in classrooms 

• Children’s prizes £100 
 
Items on the school wish list include: 
 

• Theatre production for World Book Day  

• Theatre production and gifts for the Coronation 
 
Finance update: will follow at the next meeting 

Vouchers update: 

Anshu will be stepping down from vouchers in June. We urgently need someone to take over this 
role from her in order to continue to raise vital funds for the school which benefit our children. 
We’re very lucky to have this facility and Chenies gets 4% back which makes a big difference to us, so 
it’s important to keep this going, if someone could please step up to take on the role. Contact: 
pta@chenies.bucks.sch.uk 
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Carnival update: 

Chesham Carnival will take place on Saturday 10th June. This year the theme is Horrible Histories and 
our float theme for Chenies is “The Victorians”. This theme is consistent with what Monet children 
are learning about and this year we will be trialling a walking float. Laura Silverstone will be heading 
up this project so if you’re keen to get involved, please let her know. We will need lots of helpers in 
the run up to the event (making costumes etc) as well as on the day itself so please add it to your 
diary. It’s lots of fun and you can view photos from last year’s event on our Facebook page. 

 

Thanks to those in attendance at the meeting. 

 


